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19th August, 2014 

Dear Parents,                                  

Greetings! 

We are happy to see that our students are enjoying their daily activities in school. In 
order to inculcate and develop further, the habit of reading, we would like to include 
the same as the part of the daily routine during school hours. 

Therefore you are requested to send one labelled story book [age appropriate] to 
school for homeroom library on Monday, 25th August 2014. Children will be taught 
how to handle books properly and at the same time enjoy the reading experience. 
Books will be returned at the end of academic session 2014-15. 

Regards 

Sd/- 

Principal 


